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Winwick CE Primary 

News 

Friday 14th July 2017 

Keeping Healthy: Children in Year 3 and Reception will be given Toothpaste and 

toothbrush before the end of term.  Warrington Oral Health Promotions Team  are 

currently working with the Primary Schools in Warrington to set up a Toothpaste and 

Toothbrush distribution scheme. The main focus will be promoting the use of family 

fluoride toothpaste amongst young children as there is clear evidence to support the 

effectiveness of fluoride in reducing dental decay. 

 

Reception :  Skye-Lea D 

Year 1: Millie-May M 

Year 2: Missie D M 

Year 3: Mylo T 

Year 4: Evie O 

Year 5: Isaac T 

Year 6: To be confirmed  

Christian Value – Wisdom 

Dear God, Please give us courage and wisdom when we have to make difficult decisions. Amen 

Keeping our Children Safe:                            Before we break up for summer we are doing some workshops  

within  in school with the children on how to keep themselves safe. 

We have invited in PC Kelly Meredith who will be working              

predominantly with KS2 on stranger danger, safety, anti-social       

behaviour including fire and drug safety. We are being proactive in 

response to a meeting held with the local PCSOs where they have 

informed us of various anti-social activities which have been         

reported in the area. It is our priority to ensure the safety of our  

children while they are in school but also during holidays and week-

ends. In addition to this, we are holding a workshop for parents on 

September 28th at 6pm which will cover various aspects of keeping   

our children safe.  We are requesting for at least one parent per  

family to attend.  There will be external agencies presenting.  



 

 

 

 

 

17th July  School PTFA Disco—all children to attend school in non school uniform.  No charge. Disco held    

during school time 

18th July Year 5 Political Party take over day: events organised by Year 5 for all classes within school 

19th July Year 1 and 2 to Crosby Hall.  Children attending residential to wear own clothes.  Coach leaves 

at 2pm 

19th July Year 6 class party event at LA Bowl: a separate letter about this has gone to Year 6 parents 

and carers.  

19th July: Special lunch for Year 6 leavers 

20th July 1.30pm: Year 6 Leavers Service at St Oswald’s - Y6 Parents welcome 

                2.30pm: Year 6 Leavers Assembly at school - Y6 Parents welcome 

21st July: Normal end of school finish time  

PLEASE SEE INFO IN PUPIL REPORTS FOR CALENDAR DATES FOR THE AUTUMN TERM 2017-2018 

Reception: Charles B 

Year 1 :Harrison P 

Year 2: Jessica W 

Year 3: Ewan P C 

Year 4: Arianna F 

Year 5: Sophie A  

Year 6 : Henrietta L 

  
Attendance Star 

Award    

 

Well done to all those 

children and classes 

who have been in all 

week, particularly  

Year 2 

Reading Champion Awards  

We have read at least three 

times this week!    

 

Well done Year 5 

Reception  96.7% 

Year 1  96.5% 

Year 2  99.3% 

Year 3  98.6% 

Year 4  94.6% 

Year 5  96.3% 

Year 6  97.1% 

   

 Congratulations to our Headteacher Award winners this 

week. They were presented to Rory H for the progress he 

has made across Year 4. We are all extremely proud of 

your achievements and Isaac McN for using superb intona-

tion when reading a poem out loud in class.  

Also a huge well done to Euan and Missie for receiving 

their Lexia reading awards.   


